
30 March 2009
From: John Aaron Williams
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CC: Mr. David Miscavige
Reports Officer RTC

Knowledge Report
Vanessa Muñozcano
Reports Officer RTC

Recently after sending two Things That Shouldn’t Be reports to Reports
Officer RTC I was responding to with the attached letter.

The problem with the letter is that it does not refer me to LRH but to an
event.

This is a violation of HCO POLICY OF 7 FEBRUARY 1965, KSW Series 1.

All 10 points.

The only correct admin tech in Scientology is written by only LRH.

I am supposed to see and read this tech for myself not on a via.

This is also covered in HCOB 16 April 65 Issue 1 – The “Hidden Data Line”

“And on tech and policy, it’s equally true. If it isn’t in an HCOB or an HCO PL
or recorded on a tape in my voice, it isn’t tech or policy.” – LRH

An event is a via at best.

If I am incorrect in my Things That Shouldn’t Be Report I do not mind being
given the correct data. That correct data however must be direct LRH.

I have always viewed RTC as the most standard admin org as it is their job to
enforce 100% LRH per my experience and per what is on the web site. I was
completely surprised to get such a response and hope to receive one that has
LRH data that pertains to my Things That Shouldn’t Be Report.

This is true,

John Aaron Williams


